Dear Future ProPT Employee,

I'm a UCF alumni (class of 2008) and finished my studies at University of St Augustine for my DPT. when I graduated I was looking for a job where I could use all my manual skills, have one on one time with patients, and have a mentor to help me along the way. I found all of that and more at professional physical therapy! Not only is it in a great location, everyone loves a beautiful beach town, but the owner and staff couldn't be better to work with. The other therapists have years of experience and tons of continuing education, which was great to observe. If I ever had a question about a certain patient's diagnosis or treatment method they were always there to help me and very willing to sit down with me to go over techniques. They made me feel comfortable and not alone in my patient's care.

The other great part about working here was the one on one care. You have an hour to evaluate a patient and then all follow up treatments after that are one on one, giving you the time you need to give the best patient care. Many other outpatient clinics will have you see multiple patients at once with limited time to evaluate patients. At Pro PT you will see patients of all ages (high school athletes to geriatrics) and all diagnoses. Even though it is out patient orthopedic focused, I saw plenty of neuro diagnoses, some cardiac patients, and even a few pediatric patients. I really grew as a therapist in my time at ProPT and would highly recommend it to anyone searching for a permanent position especially new grads. If you need any further information or if you would like to contact me my email address is katie2255@aol.com.

Sincerely,

Katie Carr